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[bookmark: _GoBack]From: PETER DUGGINS  
Sent: 15 October 2018 16:05
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Bishop Baize / Pheasant Pluckers.

 I am asking you to refuse this application we seem to  have been over this for several years. My feelings have not changed.
            Sincerely Peter Duggins 
                    Meadow Crest Cottage 
                           Burdrop OX155RQ


